## **David Woosley**

From:

Cole, Joanice [JCole@nas.edu]

Sent:

Wednesday, May 09, 2007 12:24 PM

To:

David Woosley

Subject: TRB Committee Appointment: Task Force on Roundabouts, ANB75T

## TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH BOARD

OF THE NATIONAL ACADEMIES

Member -

Task Force on Roundabouts, ANB75T

5/7/2007 - 4/14/2010

Dear Mr. Woosley:

On behalf of the Transportation Research Board (TRB) Executive Committee, I am pleased to offer you an appointment to the committee noted above, for the term indicated.

TRB is a division of the National Research Council (NRC), a private, nonprofit institution that provides expertise in science and technology to the government, the public, and the scientific and engineering communities. The NRC is jointly administered by the National Academy of Sciences, the National Academy of Engineering, and the Institute of Medicine. Members of NRC technical committees serve as individuals, not as representatives of the organizations by which they are employed or of which they may be members.

Please reply to this message and provide the information requested below. Your appointment does not become official until this information has been received. Failure to respond within one month of this invitation will be assumed to be a declination.

I hope that you will be able to accept the appointment. We look forward to your active participation in the work of this committee.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Skinner, Jr. -Executive Director